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   Website for retiree information: www.consumersenergy.com/retiree                                                      

New Retirees/Recent Deaths/Newsletters/Retiree Perks & Discounts/Scholarship Info.                                           

No July -      Jacksonians Board Meeting                                                                                                 

August 16 -  “Kiple Open” Golf Outing at Burr Oak Golf Club                                                       

August 22 - Jacksonians Board Meeting                                                                                              

September 12 - Forerunners Annual Golf Outing at Hawk Meadows in Howell                                                 

September 13 - Forerunners Annual Reunion Luncheon held at Cascades Manor House    

                Registrations for Golf and Luncheon  in Forerunners July News!                                                   

October 17— Oktoberfest at Chateau Aeronautique—Blue Skies Brewery, Irish Hills 

Kiple Open - Golf Scramble at Burr Oak               

Wednesday, August 16, 2023 

Mark your calendar and send in your reservations to join the 

Jacksonians at our  “go-to” course, Burr Oak for our Annual Golf Outing.    

Location:  3491 North Parma Road.                                                                                                       

Registration begins at 8:30 with coffee and donuts in the Clubhouse.  Bob Smith & Ken 

Rudolph will be on hand to welcome and provide you with the days information.                            

Shot-gun start:  9:00am.                                                                                                                   

Cost $30 for 2023 Jacksonians member and $32 Non-members.                                      

Fee includes: 9 holes of golf, a cart and lunch.                                                                               

Lunch: hamburgers, chips, potato salad, drink and cookies.                                                         

Just Lunch for those not golfing $10                                                                                                    

Prizes will be awarded after lunch.                                                                                                            

If you have any questions please phone, Bob 517-917-4123 or Ken 517-782-1057                    

Early registrations are Welcome!                                                                                                        

       Deadline for paid reservations is Friday, August 4, 2023                                        

We are asking for your help with 2024 Event Planning! 

At each of our events for the past couple of years, we have asked our attendees for           

suggestions on events for the coming year.  We want to share some of the ideas we            

received with you and ask you for your input, either with our recommendations or by adding 

new  suggestions.  Please email  Joann at:  jedavis22@gmail.com with your vote and/or 

ideas. 

1) Euchre Tournament 2) Red Wings Game by Bus 3) Bingo 4) Lugnuts Game 5) Picnic at 

Putt Putt Golf and Ella Sharp 6) Air Zoo in Kalamazoo by Bus 7) Turkeyville Dinner Theater 

by Bus 8) Michigan Theater Movie and possible tour 9) Meijer Gardens in Grand Rapids by 

Bus 10) Conklin Organ        Museum in Hanover 11) Planetarium at Ella Sharp Museum  

12) Steam Generation Plant in Jackson 13) Dale Fisher Photography in Grass Lake.  The  

Jacksonian board wishes to offer events that interest our 400 members.  Thank you for your 

assistance in accomplishing our goal fo keeping our members connected to our Consumers 

Energy Family. 

In our June newsletter, we asked that you have your yearly membership up to date.  

We will be removing members that have a membership last renewed in 2020 & 

2021.  Please check your newsletter envelope left side bottom for your last yearly 

renewed date.  Thank you 



Sympathy to the Families of:                                      
*  William Rex Wilkinson (ret. 2005)                                             
*  Jerry Lee Harris (ret. 1997)                                               

Sympathy to retirees/employees who have lost   
family members:                                                                                        
*  Philip Wallace (ret. 2004) brother                                                   
 Richard C. Wallace                                            
*  Jim Kalahar (ret.2007) wife, Sue Ann Kalahar                                                                 
*  Bob (ret. 2014) Frounfelker sister, Sue Ann Kalahar       
*  Jim and Jeanie Frounfelker (both retired 2013) sister                         
 Sue Ann Kalahar                                                                       
*  Carole Wilkinson (ret. 2002) husband                                                  
 William Rex Wilkinson (ret. 2005) 

Contact our Sunshine Committee Chair Jan Riede (contact info on the sidebar) with information you'd like included 

in the Jacksonian:  Congratulations - Sympathy - Special Event - Wedding Anniversary (clarifying landmark 

anniversary dates: 25th - 50th - 55th - 60th and every year after 60).  

“Kiple Open” Golf Scramble at Burr Oak -  Wednesday, August 16, 2023 

 

Team Contact Person __________________Cell Phone _____________Email: ___________________  

_______________________________________________ 2023 Member - $30 Non-member - $32                     

#1 Golfer                                                                                                                                                                           

#1 Golfer 9-hole handicap  _____ or approximate score for 9 holes ________                                                                                                      

_______________________________________________ 2023 Member - $30 Non-member - $32                       

#2 Golfer                                                                                                                                                                               

#2 Golfer 9-hole handicap  _____ or approximate score for 9 holes ________   

_______________________________________________ 2023 Member - $30 Non-member - $32                  

#3 Golfer                                                                                                                                                                             

#3 Golfer 9-hole handicap  _____  or approximate score for 9 holes ________ 

_______________________________________________ 2023 Member - $30 Non-member - $32                    

#4 Golfer                                                                                                                                                                           

#4 Golfer 9-hole handicap  _____  or approximate score for 9 holes  ________        

Coming just for lunch (not golfing) -  Number attending  lunch only ($10 each)  _______   

____________________________________________________Cell  Phone _______________________                

Lunch contact person  

# of Golfers  _______   # Just Lunch ________  Total enclosed $  _______  C# _________   Date_______                                                                                                                              

               

 Paid Reservations deadline is Friday August 4, 2023 

Make your check payable to:  CP Jacksonians and mail completed form with check to:                            

CP Jacksonians, 1945 W. Parnall Rd., P21-505, Jackson, MI  49201                                                      

It was a wonderful spring day for our annual picnic.  Over 45 people in attendance.  Special thank you 

CE Foundation, Carrie Schneider & Amanda Stahley for giving us an update on the Volunteer Portal.  

For more information, retirees can email Volunteers@cmsenergy.com and the Corporate Giving team 

will be happy to assist and create your account. 

                                                    Sympathy & Anniversaries                                                        

                                                                                                     

      Paul (ret. 1990) & Karen Prater                                                                 
            60th Wedding Anniversary   

 

Special Recognition to: Pam Davis       
(ret. 2005) received the Presidents Award 
for Lifetime Achievement for 17 years of 
Volunteering with the Red Cross.  Pam 
plans to continue Volunteering.                       
Congratulations Pam! 

 June 6 Annual Family Picnic at Clarklake Beach & Boat Club 

                                      Jacksonians Trail Bicyclist 
Biking has started again if you are interested in biking with Mike and crew give Mike a call at                  
517-763-4807 or email at mrpawade@gmail.com. As always the weather rules! 

Special thank you, to 

all who brought 

passing dishes!  The 

variety of choices 

was outstanding.  

See you next year! 


